

Dear Ticket Holder,

We write with news that the To Be the Sun concerts scheduled for September 26 and 27 will be postponed to a later date.

Unfortunately, our Artistic Director Craig Hella Johnson and a few singers became ill with COVID-19, and we must postpone this extraordinary world premiere to ensure everyone's health and safety.

All of Us at Conspirare are incredibly grateful you purchased tickets to attend. Because this concert is postponed, your current ticket will be honored at the rescheduled performance. Once a new date is announced, you will have the opportunity to request a refund. You may also request an exchange to a different show by contacting the Long Center Box Office at boxoffice@longcenter.org or (512) 474-5664.

We expect it will take 4-6 weeks to determine a new concert date given the logistics of scheduling the artists, venue, and related details. We will communicate with you at this e-mail address when new dates are set.

Craig and the singers send their warmest greetings to you. The music was taking shape – and it is sad to know we have to wait longer to share this oceanic work with you. It was a hard decision, and we want to be in full strength and health when we present this to you for the first time. We also care deeply about your health and well-being.

Thank you for your understanding and support as we navigate this situation. Please let me know if I can provide any additional information.

With gratitude on behalf of All of Us at Conspirare,

Ann McNair

Managing Director